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Dear Parents and Carers,
As promised, here is an outline of the start and end of the school day times in line with the new government

white paper requirements, which will become a legal requirement from September 2023, but it makes sense
to put them in place from September 2022. Children need to receive 32.5 hours a week.

Currently, our children are 20 minutes per day short of this. Across the week, this makes a huge difference, so
we are looking forward to seeing this translate in children’s progress and attainment too!

From September 2022

Start of the day:
Classes Early morning staggered entry from School day begins at
Class3and 4 8.30 8.40
Class 1 and 2 8.35 8.45

End of the school day:

Classes End of school day
Class 3 and 4 3.10
Class 1 and 2 3.15

We hope this makes sense to you. As previously, parents and families with children across more than one
class will be able to do the staggered start at the eldest child’s start time. E.g. if you have a child in class 3 and
4, and another in class 1 or 2, you will be able to drop them both off at 8.30 onwards.

Kind Regards

Anna Plant

Aston by Sutton Primary School, Aston Lane, Aston, Cheshire, WA7 3DB
Tel: 01928 711953

E-Mail: head@aston.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs A Plant
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